
   

 
 
Dear : 
 
Thank you for inquiring about providing vocational rehabilitation services to worker's compensation 
claimants.  
 
The Worker's Compensation Division refers injured workers who are determined eligible for 
services by the Division of Vocational Rehabilitation (DVR) to private, certified counselors.  To 
become a certified private vocational rehabilitation counselor, you must complete the enclosed 
application and return it along with a copy of your current resume.  Private vocational rehabilitation 
counselors must possess national professional certification or a Wisconsin professional license to 
become certified. Therefore, please submit a photocopy of your current professional certifications 
and/or professional counselor license along with your completed application. 
 
Certified vocational rehabilitation counselors must be capable of providing worker’s compensation 
claimants with a full range of services that will return them to work. Since job placement is the 
major focus of vocational rehabilitation, you must be able to develop a training plan and also be 
capable of carrying it out. 
 
Please feel free to contact the WC Vocational Rehabilitation Specialist, at (608) 261-8472 (press 4) 
with any questions or concerns you may have. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Division of Worker's Compensation 
Rehabilitation Specialist 
 
Enclosures 
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